
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 8th March 2024 

Great Oaks Weekly 

 

English Space week Special 
Our English week this week has been out of this world as 

we have engaged in all things planetary and alien! 

We’ve focussed on the 2 books featured but also taken 

part in lots of other English and related space themed 

activities. Our Sensory room on West site and Lodge on 

South site were turned into Planetariums, we’ve created 

tin foil aliens, had a masked reader competition, there 

have been UFOs over school generating some creative 

writing  and much more.     

  

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

Saints visits        

This week we had a visit from PE scholars who 

play for the Saints under 18 team. 3JD/3LB took 

part in a Q&A with the players and got to play 

some football with them during their PE lesson. 

 

Our boys and girls football teams have been 

competing against other schools over the past 

few weeks. Reports and pictures of  these games 

next week.    

    

 

Last week we asked for suggestions for SEN 

friendly events, organisations and services 

Please send examples in whenever you think 

of them and we will publicise in the newsletter  

A couple below that have been suggested by 

families and staff  

Retro room barber and hairdressing salon in 

Sholing a great  salon for children and young 

adults with SEN needs.  

136 Butts road Sholing 

Their Facebook page is Retro Room 

 

Inclusive Football Club  

Suggested by one of our parents  

Saturday Morning for special needs children. 

At the Milbrook FC  test park sport ground. 

They start at 10.30 with a friendly kick 

around and then starting the training at 11. 

Parents and children can just pop there to 

see if something they would like to attend. 

UNIT 5, Test Ln, Southampton SO16 9JX 

Great Oaks Community  

Parent / Carer Coffee 

Mornings 

Wednesday 20th March – South site 

Friday 22nd March – West site   

10.00 – 11.00am 

All welcome to either or both.   

We will be talking about behaviour and 

holiday provision at these events     
     

School Travel Service       

If you or your child experiences any 

problems, has concerns, or wishes to make 

inquiries regarding school transport please 

contact the School Travel Service directly. 

You can contact them via email 

travel.coordination@southampton.gov.uk  or 

call them on 02380832419 for Hampshire 

the number is 0300 555 1375 and ask for 

school transport dept.  
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